
Sports Day 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian,

This year, our Sports day will be on Friday 9th July. Due to the current restrictions, we are unable to

invite parents to watch.

Please ensure that your child comes to school in their PE kit.

This should be leggings, shorts or joggers and a t-shirt. It should be unbranded and black, white,

navy blue or grey.

Please make sure your child has trainers on.

They will need a water bottle and if the weather is warm, please ensure you apply sunscreen before

school.

We will make sure we Tweet out lots of photographs to include you in our event!

Thank you for your support.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs Morgan

PE Co-ordinator


